
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Dunnottar                   Term: Term 6  2022-2023               

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
Wow! Just like that another school year has 

come to an end. 

As well as our usual learning, it has been a 

great term full of lots of celebrations, 

teambuilding and fun. 

After some students took Functional Skills 

examinations, we had Maths and English 

lessons together as a class. We worked on 

planning on holiday somewhere abroad. This 

involved lots of functional skills such as 

choosing a country to visit, finding out where 

in the world the country is located, seeing 

how long it takes to travel there, researching 

what to do in the country and working out 

what we could do whilst sticking to a budget. 

We then wrote an email to a friend telling 

them about our proposed trip and itinerary 

before researching food from some of the 

countries, going to Tesco to buy the food and 

then tasting it.  

We have been continuing with our cooking 

lessons, which also involve sticking to a 

budget and shopping for ingredients. Whilst 

shopping, the students find the ingredients 

and decide which are the best value for 

money whilst not compromising too much on 

quality! 

Outside of the classroom, we have had a lot 

of exciting things going on; prom, World of 

Work celebration, cricket at Falkland Cricket 

Club, entering our grown vegetables into a 

competition through Thrive, a Coronation 

Street Party, visiting Marwell zoo, Mudeford 

beach and experiencing a barge trip. 

Next year, Dunnottar is going to look very 

different as the current students are going in 

three different directions. Some are just 

moving to Flint Class but we are saying a sad 

farewell to Andrew, Ellie, Madison and Milly as 

all four students leave us to continue their 

education at Newbury College. We wish 

them lots of happiness at College and are 

sure that we’ll still see them on a regular 

basis! 

Have a wonderful summer, stay safe and we 

are looking forward to seeing you all in 

September.  
 

Team Dunnottar  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Wednesday 19th July – End of the school year 

Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September – Inset 

Days – No School 

Wednesday 6th September – Back to Post-16 

Week Beginning 9th October – Parent Consultations  

Thursday 19th October – Last Day of Term 1 

Monday 30th October – First Day of Term 2 


